
Entente Florale Europe
Ballinhown to represent Ireland in prestigious competition

Ballinahown is preparing for the visit of the international
Entente Florale Europe jury on Saturday, July 13th.
Our village is representing Ireland in the prestigious
Europe-wide competition. 
To coincide with the jury visit, a market will take place in
the village car park from 10am until 1pm.
The judges will arrive at 10.30am, when a flag-raising
ceremony will take place. This will be followed by a
presentation by the committee and officials to the jury
members outlining the village’s achievements and
developments. 
The jury members will then take a tour of the
village to appraise a number of projects and
facilities. 
Ballinahown Community Development would like to
thank all those who assisted in the preparations for the
event, particularly the numerous volunteers in the
community who give so willingly and generously of their
time. 

For more information and regular updates go to
www.ballinahownvillage.com or the Ballinahown
Community Development facebook page. Please get in
touch to join our volunteer WhatsApp group.


